
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Press release 
 
 
 
Anglo Parts, together with several British classic car clubs and garages, is organising the first edition of the British Car Day, 
this time on Saturday 20 April 2024. From 09:30 - 16:00 at Anglo Parts Mechelen. Thanks to our central location, 
right next to the motorway, we are easy to reach. 
 
We would like to cordially invite you to what will be the British classic car event of the year. 
This year, our British Car Day is dedicated to sustainability, hence our slogan "Classic But Sustainable". 
 
Classic cars are seen as the smelly four-wheelers of the automotive industry. However, this story is not as black and white as it 
seems. So proves a study by a leading insurer (Footman James) in the UK, which published a survey on the use and 
consumption of today's classic car owner. 
 
More info on this research can be found on the event website, www.britishcarday.org. 
 
All classic car owners are welcome to attend the event with their classic car, but we are also inviting some "special" vintage cars 
that are not seen so much on the streets. 
Of course, non-UK classic cars are also more than welcome. 
 
Who? 
- Clubs (Jaguar Drivers Club, MG Clubs, Triumph clubs, Mini Club, BEHVA, ...) 
- Garages (4 specialists) 
- Classic car enthusiasts with their (British) classic car 

Additional reasons to stay 
- Food & drinks 
- Opportunity to tour our warehouse 
- Expertise of our sales staff 
- Interesting promos 
- Music & conviviality 

Where? 
Anglo Parts nv. Zandvoortstraat 53, 2800 Mechelen. 

Entry to the event is free, so there is no excuse not to come for what promises to be a top day. 
Hope to see you at the British Car Day! 

The British Car Day organisation 

Sender 
British Car Day 
Zandvoortstraat 53 
2800 Mechelen 
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